



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

27<sup>th</sup> September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Year 6 Visit to PGL Caythorpe**

Each year we offer a residential trip to the year 6 children. The 3-day, 2-night, activity excursion aims to build positive relationships between the children, their peers and the staff. In addition, it is an excellent opportunity for the children to develop their perseverance, concentration, team work and social skills in preparation for the challenging year ahead.

For the academic year 2024-2025 we will be taking the children to PGL at Caythorpe Court, Grantham from **Wednesday 10th September to Friday 12th September 2025.** 

The price of the trip per child will be £340.00 The price will include accommodation, activities, breakfast, lunch, dinner, supper, bedding and transportation. The only additional cost to parents will be if they wish to provide a little spending money.

To secure a place for the PGL visit please can you ensure a £50 deposit is paid by **Friday 1st November 2024.** This payment will secure your child's place.

The payments **must** be paid by the deadlines otherwise we cannot guarantee your child a place. **Please be advised that the first two payments are deposits and are NON-REFUNDABLE once paid.** 

The deadlines for payments are as follows:

- £50.00 by 1<sup>st</sup> November 2024
- £70.00 by 24th January 2025
- Remaining balance of £220 by by 7<sup>th</sup> July 2025
- Total cost for the visit £340

These payments can be paid in instalments as long as they meet the deadlines. All payments must be through ParentMail. If you have any questions about ParentMail please speak to the office staff and they will be happy to help you. The price includes accommodation, activities, breakfast, lunch, dinner, supper, bedding and transportation.



Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create





Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

We are holding an information session regarding the trip on Tuesday 15<sup>th</sup> October in the main hall at 3.30 pm to provide full details of the residential to parents and children. During the session you will learn more about PGL, the activities and the specific details about the trip.

If you would like to find out more about the trip prior to this meeting, you can access further information at <a href="http://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/caythorpe-court">http://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/caythorpe-court</a>

I look forward to seeing you in the meeting.

Yours faithfully

The Year 6 Team





